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Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester

Scoping Opinion - Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) of the allocated Gavray Drive site
in Bicester

Bernadette Owens

Balvinder Sohal

Bramble Cottage,2 The Bramblings,Bicester,0X26 6SU
Objection

neighbour

It disappointing to see yet another application to develop this area of land. I understand
Bicester is a growing town needing to accommodate for the increasing population but
greater consideration needs to be placed on the wildlife that already depend on this
untouched land to live and thrive on. Also, this area of land is enjoyed by walkers and etc
benefiting from the open greenery to explore and exercise, which is becoming rare with
overdeveloped towns across the UK. If there are to be improvements in Bicester then the
focus needs to be on schooling, sports, medical care (dentists and doctors) and supporting
local businesses. Not on housing to expand the community and drive through McDonalds.
With aligning businesses in the local area (unfortunately exacerbated by COVID-19) where
are these new residents going to work? If they will be travelling outside of Bicester to work
then the roads needs to be improved to cope with the extra traffic. With the eventual closure
of the Bicester railway village level crossing on London Road this will cause unnecessary
pressure on surrounding roads for the diverted the traffic.
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